Kara Woods 5037 Ute Lane Vail, CO. 81657

Email: karawoods@msn.com

February 13th, 2018

Dear Vail Mountaineer Hockey Club,

Please accept this letter in application to serve on the Vail Mountaineer Board of Directors. I have had the pleasure to participate in the Mountaineers Club as a parent, coach, volunteer and fan, and I would appreciate the opportunity to participate on the Board.

I have spent many years serving our community in a myriad of programs and positions. In that realm and to name a few, I am currently serving as the Chairperson and in my third term on the Town of Vail Art in Public Places Board. I have spent countless hours in my children's classrooms, field trips and school fundraisers. I have started and organized my own hockey teams along with coaching both my son's and daughter's hockey teams. I hope to bring this experience and commitment of service to the Mountaineers.

Finally, and on a more personal note, I believe the Mountaineers organization could use a female presence. With the outstanding growth of our girls programs, it would be my honor to be their voice while their program continues to grow and develop.

Go Mountaineers!

Kara Woods